MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION

June 9, 2020

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 in the Great Hall
Second Floor, Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 7:10 p.m.

In Attendance: Chairperson, Gerry Fitzgerald; Chris Hadorn, Ed Lane Absent: Kathy Evans,
John Peck and Assoc. Collen Fiumara

Appointments/Hearings:
7:10 p.m. _ Certificate of Compliance 315 South St.

Motion to approve the Certificate of Compliance for 315 South St.
Motion: Chris Hadorn
Second: Kathy Evans All in favor

7:10 p.m. — review Franklin St. - pol

Secretary presented the pictures and diagram of the proposed pool location. The member had already
received (via email) and reviewed the plans. This was to follow up on that. Mr. Fitzgerald stated that the
owners have a fence up to keep out of the wetlands and did a fine job. Think (commission) should let
them go ahead. (Ed Lane signed the permit)

Secretarial: Meeting Minutes: Bills

Motion to approve meeting minutes of April 28, 2020
Motion: Ed Lane

Seconded: Chris Hadorn All in favor

Motion to pay the bill for Pitney Bowes for the postage meter.
Motion: Chris Hadorn
Seconded: Kathy Evans All in favor

Motion to Adjourn
Motion: Ed Lane
Seconded: Chris Hadorn All in Favor

Documents/Mail

Agenda: general notes of meeting; mail; email and documents to include:

Accountants memos; MACC; abutters list

Respectfully submitted, Date Approved: _1-14-2G70
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Signatures:




